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TO:   Athletic Directors & Wrestling Coaches 
FROM:  Marty Lehman CAA 
RE:   Cowboy Invitational Wrestling Tournament 
 
**Enclosed is information concerning the upcoming Cowboy Invitational 
Wrestling Tournament to be held Saturday, October 27th, 2018.  
**The tournament will be held at Max Jones Fieldhouse beginning at 9:30 AM 
(MDT) 10:30 AM (CDT).   
**There will be a coach’s meeting at 8:30 AM MDT 9:30 AM CDT in the lower 
level of the west end of the Fieldhouse 
** Admission is $5.00 and $3.00.  Concessions available. 
 Bring all of your wrestlers.  Brackets will be made by ability as much as 
possible. All Entries will be made on track wrestling by 12:00 PM (MDT) 
OCT. 25th. (Make sure to fill out all information on track wrestling when 
adding a wrestler; for example First and Last name, Weight Class, Actual 
Weight, Grade, and Separation Criteria.) 

We will have an A and B bracket in some weight division depending upon 
the number of wrestlers in each bracket.  We will round robin as much as 
possible depending on numbers. The tournament will be a double 
elimination/Round Robin format with NO TEAM POINTS kept.  We will use four 
mats and each match will be three one-minute periods.  No Medals will be 
awarded. 
 Weigh your wrestlers at home Wednesday, October 24th and enter 
actuals weights on track wrestling by noon, Thursday, October 25th.   
The weights are: 80, 86, 92, 98, 104, 110, 116, 122, 130, 138, 146, 154, 162, 170, 182, and 
HWT.  
 The following schools will be involved in the tournament:  Kepley Middle School 
(Ulysses), Scott City, Colby, Hays Middle School, Holcomb, Kenneth Henderson, Hugoton, 
Dodge City Middle School, Liberal -Seymor Rogers Middle School, and Goodland. 

If you have any questions email us at gary.winter@usd352.org or 
marty.lehman@usd352.org.  We look forward to your school participating in our tournament.  
We hope this tournament will be a great opportunity for your wrestlers to get mat experience.  
Good luck to your team, and if you have any questions don’t hesitate to call.   
 
 
PARKING:   PLEASE DO NOT PARK BUSSES IN THE PARKING LOT TO THE 
EAST OF THE MAX JONES FIELD HOUSE!!  PLEASE PARK THEM ON THE 
STREET ON EITHER SIDE OF THE PARKING LOT OR TO THE SOUTH OR 
NORTH OF THE MAX JONES FIELD HOUSE. 


